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Heller Statement in Support of Keystone Pipeline

(Washington, DC) – Following recent reports that the Keystone XL Pipeline will be approved by the Trump Administration, Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) released the following statement:   

“Job creation must remain a top priority and the Keystone XL pipeline will create good-paying jobs for thousands of Americans. Moreover, construction of the pipeline will move us closer to another important goal of becoming energy independent. I look forward to seeing this project finally come to completion,” said Senator Dean Heller. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Background:

Senator Heller has been a consistent supporter of the Keystone Pipeline. In 2014, he was part of a bipartisan vote in the U.S. Senate in favor of construction. The Keystone XL Pipeline would invest billions of dollars into the American economy and provide for thousands of good-paying American jobs. 
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